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Channel Tunnel traffic resumes 
 
 
Having carried out a comprehensive technical inspection of the infrastructure in the South rail Tunnel, 
and having sent empty test Shuttles through, Eurotunnel announces that Channel Tunnel traffic 
resumes. 
 
Eurotunnel’s various rail services using the Channel Tunnel started to resume from 00:53 (French time), 
beginning with rail freight trains followed by Eurotunnel Truck Shuttles. 
 
Early today, Saturday 13 September, Eurostar trains will run through the Channel Tunnel.  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 


